
I am writing to express my grave concern on Activist Tin Maung Kyi who has been detained for staging a 
peaceful solo protest calling on the international community to arrest senior Myanmar generals. He has been 
charged under laws often used to silence peaceful activists and faces up to two years and one month in 
prison if found guilty. He must be immediately and unconditionally released. 

Authorities should releas Tin Maung Kyi immediately and unconditionally as he has been detained solely for 
the peaceful exercise of his rights to freedom of expression and peaceful assembly.

Please ensure that, pending his release, Tin Maung Kyi is protected against torture and other ill-treatment, 
that he has unfettered access to his family and legal counsel of his choosing, and is provided with any 
medical treatment he may require.

Lastly I should ask you to repeal or amend all laws criminalizing the exercise of the rights to freedom of 
expression and peaceful assembly, including Article 505(b) of the Penal Code and the Peaceful Assembly Act,
and bring them in line with international human rights law and standards.

Sincerely,


